

## **VACANCY - PARISH COUNCILLOR**

Notice is hereby given that one vacancy has occurred for co-option in the office of Parish Councillor for **Broughton & Atterbury Ward.** 

Are you interested in local current affairs? Do you wish to serve your Community? Could you provide a voice for residents?

Examples of what we do:

Review/comment on Planning – Allotments – Landscaping – Litter/Dog Bins – Local Grants – Community Events – Newsletters and more!

The duty of a Parish Councillor in our ward is to represent the interests of the whole community in a non-political way.

Please contact the Parish Clerk Vicky Mote on 01908 087499 or email <a href="mailto:clerk@broughtonandmkv-pc.gov.uk">clerk@broughtonandmkv-pc.gov.uk</a> for further information or an application form.

Alternatively, you can log onto our website for more information under **About Us.** www.broughtonandmkv-pc.gov.uk

The term of office will run until the next ordinary elections in May 2019. This position is only open to people that live in the Parish of Broughton and Milton Keynes or within 3 miles of the Parish boundary and those that work or own land within the Parish.

Deadline for applications is by 17h00 on Wednesday 31 October 2018, all applicants will be interviewed and appointment will be made shortly thereafter to Co-opt onto the Council.



We serve - Atterbury, Brooklands, Broughton, Broughton Village, Middleton, Milton Keynes Village, Oakgrove